
 
CITY OF SEDONA ARIZONA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INCREASE WASTEWATER RATES 

 FOR CAPACITY FEES 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02 and A.R.S. § 9-511.01, notice is hereby given to the general public that 
the Mayor and Council of the City of Sedona will hold a Public Hearing on July 27, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 
at City Hall, Council Chambers, 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, Arizona to seek public comment 
regarding the intent to increase wastewater rates for capacity fees. At the hearing, the City will accept 
verbal and written comments concerning the proposed wastewater rate capacity fee increase. A Sewer 
Capacity Fee Study Report (Report), including documentation supporting the modification, has been 
prepared by Willdan Financial Services. The Report is on file with the Sedona City Clerk and is available 
on the City’s website by clicking City of Sedona 2021 Sewer Capacity Fee Study. 
 

/s/ Susan L. Irvine, published on May 26, 2021 
Susan L. Irvine, CMC, City Clerk 

http://www.sedonaaz.gov/home/showdocument?id=43621&t=637576417224107094

